
 

                                   

 

Eastfield Primary School   

Colliery Road  

Wolverhampton  

WV1 2QY  

Email: office@eastfieldpri.co.uk  

School website: www.eastfieldprimaryschool.org.uk  

10th May 2024 
Dear Parents / Carers,  

A short, and yet extremely busy week! Our core values of opportunity and  

diversity have been in evidence this week with our Year 1 children visiting  

a Gurdwara. As part of promoting British Values, it is important that we  

show tolerance and respect towards different cultures and religions. As  

part of our curriculum we teach and learn about different faiths.  

Throughout your child’s time here at Eastfield it is our aim for all children 

to visit many different places of worship e.g. mosque, temple, church etc. 

 

KS2 SATs Week (Monday 13th – Friday 17th May)  

We would like to wish our Year 6 children the very best of luck for next week in their KS2 SATs tests – thank you 

to our Y6 parents for all your support.   
 
 

      Congratulations to our  
        Stars of the Week  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Class 1 Flavius C 

Class 2 Mannat W 

Class 3 Ava A 

Class 4 Khian K 

Class 5   Karim T 

Class 6 Mohammed A 

Class 7 Maycee-Leigh S 

Class 8 Jaylen DA 

Class 9 Ruby R 

Class 10 Sarika K 

Class 11 Ava J 

Class 12 Henry N 

Class 13 Teejay D 

Class 14 Ava O’M 

Dates for your diary after half term 
 

Monday 13th May – Friday 17th May – Y6 KS2 SATs week 
 

Friday 17th May - Class 5 assembly 9:30am 
 

Tuesday 21st May – ‘Keeping your children safe online’ parent 

workshop 9am (see below) – our digital ambassadors would love 

for you to attend! 
 

Friday 24th May - Class 4 assembly 9:30am 
 

Friday 24th May - Class photos and Y6 Leaver’s Photos 
 

Break up for half term Friday 24th May at normal time 3:20pm, 

school reopens on Monday 3rd June at 8:40am 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 
 

As the weather gets warmer, just a 

reminder that plain black shorts (no logos, 

names, stripes, patterns) can be worn on 

PE days only, as part of our PE uniform.  
 

 

 

Keeping your child safe online (internet safety) 
Parent Workshop  

 
Has your child had issues with friends online? 

Are you concerned about what your child is viewing online? 
Do you use privacy settings on your child’s device? 

Do you know what apps / social media your child is using? 
Should your child be on ‘snapchat, be real, what’s app?’ 

Do you have questions regarding online safety? 
Do you feel that your child knows more than you about social media? 

Do you know what the latest online craze is? 
Do you know what apps are popular for children? 

 
Our pupil digital ambassadors and Miss Barnett (Online safety lead) will be leading an online 
safety parent workshop on Tuesday 21st May at 9am in the main hall – please do join us, it will 
be a really informative session. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

It is ‘week 1’ on our 

school dinner menu 

next week. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

The weather has been beautiful this week, let’s hope that it continues! 

Have a lovely weekend and enjoy the sunshine.  

Thank you as always for your support.  

Mrs Hay  

Head Teacher  
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